
Helping water and wastewater utilities help themselves 

September 1, 201 0 

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-061 5 

RE: Case No. 2010-00330 
Filing Deficiencies 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

When the application for this training request was filed, we failed to reference the 
following items as pointed our in the PSC deficiency letter dated August 19, 2010: 

1. Filing deficiencies pursuant to 807 KAR 5070: 
807 KAR 5:070: Section l(6) Copy of written materials given to water 
commissioners attending the program 

Kentucky Rural Water Association would like to apologize for this oversight. There 
were no handouts given to the commissioners or other attendees during these 
two-hour training sessions. 

Please accept this letter as an amendment to the original application for the 
requested commissioner/board member training approval. If additional information 
is needed, please contact our office. 

Sincerely, 

W e t  Cole 
Education Coordinator 
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